
Louisville Gas end Electric Company 

P.0. Box32010 
Louisville, Kentucky 40232 

220 west ~ a i n  srreer /402021 

March 8,2004 

RECElVEb 
Mr. Thomas Dorman, Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
21 1 Sower Boulevard 
P. 0. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 

MAR 0 8 2004 

@@MIMION 
PLBLlC SERVICE 

Re: A REMEW OF THE ADEQUACY OF KENTUCKY’S GENERATION 
CAPACITY AND TRANSMISSION SYSTEM - ADM. CASE NO. 387 

Dear Mr. Dorman: 

On March 1, 2003, Louisville Gas and Electric Company (“LG&E”) submitted its 2003 
Annual Resource Assessment in accordance with the Commission’s Order dated December 
20, 2001, in the above-referenced proceeding. 

As a result of discussions with Commission staff, LG&E files herewith an original and five 
(5) copies of a revised response to Item No. 14. The attachment to Item 14, which remains 
unchanged, is not being resubmitted. 

Should you have any questions concerning this filing, please contact me at your earliest 
convenience. 

Very truly yours, 

John Wolfram 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosures 




